May 14, 1990

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

We are fast approaching the first Sunday in June and our annual
Mt. Ebal Association Homecoming.

The Reverend David L. Tucker will come and share God's Word with
us. David is a Major in the Air Force Reserve and is a prison chaplain
with the North Carolina Department of Corrections. David resides in
Asheville with his wife and four children.

David has a burden for the lost and a real desire to preach the
Gospel. Please pray for David as he prepares for Mt. Ebal Sunday.
May God's blessings be upon him and his family.

Mr. Thurman Tucker, David's father, has received some historic
information he would like to share with the rest of the body. We
encourage anyone with historic information to share this with

Mr. Tucker so that he might have enough data to put a little booklet
together.

Our worship service will begin at 11:30 A.M. on Sunday, June 3rd
and will be followed by a brief business session. Dinner will be held
under the shelter immediately after services.

I encourage each of you to set aside this day and make a special
effort to attend. Lets make this the best Mt. Ebal ever.

Mt. Ebal Association President
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Paul D. Sexton
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